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News from The Horse

We are re-opening on Wednesday the 8th of July!

... and are very excited to be welcoming you back. Much as we will attempt to make the transition as
seamless as possible, the new reality means that things will be slightly different.

We have been busy moving furniture around to create as many separate spaces as possible for both diners
and drinkers. In order to adhere to government guidelines and to make sure we can remain open, please

note:

. Drinking at the bar is currently not allowed

. We will serve you at the table - which means that we cannot serve you unless you have a table to
sit at

. Members of two households are allowed at one table - inside or outside

. If you are a group of more than two households, you can sit together in groups of max. 6 people,
but you can only sit outside in the courtyard

. Due to the table layout (which cannot be altered), groups of more than six people will be split
between two or more tables

. Due to limited space, please book a table if you want to eat in

. Hand sanitisers will be placed around the building and we encourage you to make use of them

. Toilets will be checked and cleaned hourly

. You will be asked to leave contact details to assist the government’s Track and Trace programme.
This is a requirement for both diners and drinkers

. Above all, please remember that we are in the middle of a pandemic. Many people

feel vulnerable about it, so please show respect and be kind!

For the time being we will continue with a menu of pizzas and Asian curries. These will be available to eat
in or take away. The menu will be under constant revision and will be tailored to demand as we go along.

In order to manage kitchen capacity, please note that take-aways MUST BE ORDERED BY 5PM on any given
day. To help us plan, we ask that you place your order as early as possible after 10am. We are unlikely to
be able to honour takeaway requests after 5pm.

Opening hours from 8th July until 18th July:

Wednesday-Saturday, 5 pm - 11 pm

The kitchen will be open 6 pm - 8.30 pm

After the first two weeks we will review the opening hours and tailor them to demand.

We look forward to seeing you back at The Horse!



